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CIRCULAR TO THE PARENTS <BOARDERS) 

BKBCE/CIRCULARS/004/2023-24 20 September 2023 

Dear Parents, 

Greetings from B.K.Birla Centre for Education, Pune! 

In continuation to the Circular No. 3 dated 12th September 2023 , we would like to reiterate the following 
points: 

1. Dropping of students to the hostel: You are requested to adhere to the designated dropping timings 
for boarders at our school. The dropping time for boarders is strictly between 8: 00 AM and 6: 
00 PM. We kindly request parents and guardians to be punctual in dropping off their children within 
the specified hours. Furthermore, please be aware that baggage may be subject to search and scrutiny 
at the main gate when students return to the campus. This measure is in place for the safety and 
security of all students. We appreciate your cooperation and understanding in this matter. 
It is essential to note that there will be no entry into the school campus after the stipulated time, i.e., 
after 6:00 PM. We kindly seek your cooperation in ensuring that your child arrives within the 
designated hours. 

2. Communication: Following the Diwali break, we would like to inform you that only standard QRT 
mobile phones will be permitted for use by students for communication, in accordance with the 
standard procedure for calling. We kindly request parents to make arrangements to provide their 
children with compatible mobile handsets as per the school guidelines. 

We appreciate your attending to these important matters. Your cooperation plays a vital role in 
maintaining the smooth and safe operation of our school. Please do not hesitate to reach out to us for 
clarification on points mentioned in the circular. 

Thank you for your continued support in ensuring the well-being and security of our students. 
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